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BULLETIN NO. 07-07 
 
December 12, 2007 
 
 TO:  ALL LICENSED AUTOMOBILE INSURANCE COMPANIES 
 
 
RE: STANDARD GARAGE AUTOMOBILE POLICY RENEWAL CERTIFICATE 
 
The purpose of this Bulletin is to advise you that the “Standard Garage Automobile 
Insurance Renewal Certificate (SRC No. 4) has been revised.  The renewal Certificate 
was amended to be consistent with the new Standard Garage Automobile Application 
Form and Policy, which were revised for use as of September 1, 2007. 
 
The new Standard Garage Automobile Insurance Renewal Certificate (SRC No. 4) has 
been approved for use in Alberta effective April 1, 2008. 
 
If you have any questions on this issue, please contact Peter Blandy, Compliance 
Manager at (780) 415-8556. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Original signed by 

 
 
Arthur Hagan, FCIP, CRM 
Deputy Superintendent of Insurance 
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